More money for local hospitals to deal
with winter pressures

The government has announced up to £1.71 m extra cash for the Royal Berks,
and up to £2.56m for Frimley to deal with pressures of demand this winter.

I am pleased they have made this announcement before Christmas, as I wish to
see our local hospitals properly staffed and financed.
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